
 
 

RESPONSE TO PUBLIC QUESTIONS 
ORDINARY MEETING OF COUNCIL  DATE  5 February 2020 
 
Public Question Time 
 
 

Question from Mr Edward Hagg   
Mr Hagg raised issues with large camper vehicles parking on residential streets. Has 
Council put any strategies in place to deal with the increased flow of large 
campervans and mobile homes stopping in the Blvd, Port Melbourne? 
 
Response 
Council’s Transport Choices, Local Laws and Parking Services Units will begin to 
investigate the above including any community consultation depending on the 
findings of the investigations. The investigation and report back to Council is 
expected to take three months to complete. 
In the meantime, officers from Council’s Local Laws and Parking Enforcement Units 
will continue to monitor The Boulevard and surrounding streets for large vehicles 
parked illegally or persons camping and require that they move from the area.  

   
 
 
*Please note: answers to any questions in Public Question Time which were 
answered at the meeting are included in the minutes of that meeting. 


